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Docket Nos. 50-272 
50-311 

Public Service Electric and Gas Company 
ATTN: Mr. Richard A. Uderitz 

Vice President - Nuclear 
P.O. Box 236 
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038 

Gentlemen: 

NOV 2 2 1983 

Subject: Systematic Assessment of 'Licensee Performance (SALP) 

The NRC Region I SALP Board conducted a review on November 7, 1983 and evaluated 
the performance of activities associated with the Salem Nuclear Generating 
Station. The results of this assessment are documented in the enclosed SALP 
Board Report. A meeting has been scheduled for December 1, 1983 at the site to 
discuss this assessment. This meeting is intended to provide a forum for candid 
discussions relating to this performance. 

At this meeting, you should be prepared to discuss our assessment and your 
plans to improve performance. Any comments you may have regarding our report 
may be discussed at the meeting. Additionally, you may provide written comments 
within 20 days after the meeting. 

Following our meeting and receipt of your response, the enclosed report, your 
response, and a summary of our findings and planned actions will be placed in 
the NRC Public Document Room. 

Your cooperation is appreciated. 

Enclosure: As Stated 

cc w/encl: 

Sincerely, 

Original Signed By: 

Richard W. Starostecki, SALP Board 
Chairman 

. Director, Division of Project and 
Resident Programs 

R. Eckert, Senior Vice President, Energy Supply and Engineering 
J. Zupko, General Manager, Salem Operations 
D. Fischer, NRR, LPM 
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